
11.18.20 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with important information about masks and bus riders.  
 

 Please know that the masks’ mandate is still in place for schools. Students riding the bus must have 

their masks on before boarding the bus and must keep them on the entire ride to and from school. 

Whether you agree with masks or not, we need your help and support as we follow the guidelines and 

requirements that are meant to keep students, faculty/staff, and bus drivers safe. 

 Drivers will accommodate a student (s) without a mask in the AM, and contact the parent/guardian if 

it becomes a pattern. We do not want this to become a discipline issue so make sure your student has 

his or her mask on before boarding the bus. 

 All school-wide expectations and rules apply on Caddo buses. Please know that riding the bus is a 

privilege and not a right.  

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 284672 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

